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Jack Estates Gains Approval


Dana Point Development Corporation has received funding approval from the Nebraska Investment Finance Authority and the Nebraska Department of Economic Development for the Jack Estates project in Waverly.
Jack Estates will consist of fifteen (15) newly constructed single-family homes. Twelve (12) homes will be three-bedroom, two-baths and approximately 1450 square feet. Three (3) homes will be four bedroom, two-bath, and approximately 1660 square feet. All homes will include two-car garages. Amenities will include washer/dryers/dishwashers in each unit, brick/shutter accents, extra storage and a community garden.
Mention special needs for active military/veterans, etc?


[bookmark: _GoBack]“We are looking forward to continuing our longstanding relationship with the City of Waverly. These homes will provide much needed affordable housing and will be homes the community can be proud of,” commented Matt Thomas, President of Dana Point Development Corporation.
